KIRGEDWARD TIMES

GASHIERS' FILES

VOLUME IV, No. 10 June 3, 1977

1) ALL BUDGET OFFICERS:

In some instances supplies, etc. are received directly by instructors or other staff. This happens more frequently in the case of goods shipped by mail.

It is necessary for receiving slips to be sent directly to the receiving department and, in lieu of a receiving report, they should be notified that the goods are received. This is important, since suppliers are not paid unless we are in receipt of a proof of delivery.

Your help in this matter would be greatly appreciated.

J.D.B.

2) NOMENCLATURE

Please be advised that we are now called Post-Secondary Department, Ministry of Education.

(Memo from the Ministry of Education.)

L.B.M.



King Edward Campus

3) THE APATHY CLUB

The Apathy Club confesses a tremor of doubt re: the interest in it by several faculty members....

All right, we don't care if you feel you want to be one of us, but please tone down your enthusiasm.

Two more have shrugged shoulders and raised an eyebrow and may become members, if or when we get around to it.

Don't call us and don't concern yourselves if we don't call you. After all - who cares?

- Apathy Club

4) MUSIC DEPARTMENT MOVE

A reminder that the new address of the Music Department is: #105 - 1684 West 8th Avenue Vancouver, B.C. Phone: 731-7513

J.D.B.

5) HOLIDAY

Nic Morelli, E.L.T. Department Head, will be away on vacation from May 30 to June 30, 1977.

During his absence, Barbara Bowers will be acting Department Head.

N.M.

6) MISSING PAPERS

A set of Math ditto sheets are missing from Room 111 (E.L.T.0 If found, please get in touch with D. Blanche in E.L.T., or E. MacLeod in the Math Department. Thank you.

7) UP-DATE BULLETIN ON THE LBM FAREWELL

To reiterate:

RETIREMENT PARTY FOR LOU MONASCH

June 17, 1977 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. V.V.I. Dining Room

> Featuring: Sandwich Corner Kosher Style Corn Beef Baron of Beef

Cocktails: \$1.00 per drink Price: \$3.00

Tickets are available from:

- the Cashiers

- your Department Head

- Division Chairpersons

Please buy your ticket as soon as possible - we need to know approximately how many will be attending.

P.S. We've received a number of donations for the "L.B. Monasch Library Collection". If interested in donating, Rita Shelley, Division Chairpersons or "yours truly" would be happy to receive them.

J.D.B.

8) PEO BURSARY WINNERS

The Student Fund Committee is pleased to announce that Miss Cecilia Simpson and Mrs. Lei Reefer has each been selected to receive a Chapter W of the Sisterhood Bursary.

The Bursaries will be awarded on Tuesday, June 7th in the Board Room of the Administration Building. Members of Chapter W and King Edward representatives have been invited. All are looking forward to meeting the recipients.

Miss Simpson is a College Foundations student and Mrs. Reifer is in B.T.S.D.

The Sisterhood is a philanthropic educational organization. Only PEO members know what the initials really stand for. Members organize bake sales, raffles, etc. to raise funds for worthy causes.

9) POSITION OPENINGS

LANGARA:

Instructor for the Realty Appraisal Program.

Appointment: August 1, 1977 to July 31, 1978.

Apply in writing by June 10, 1977.

Instructor for Commercial and Criminal Law.

Appointment: August 1, 1977 to July 31, 1978.

Apply in writing by June 10, 1977.

Instructor for the Data Processing Program.

Appointment: September 1, 1977 to December 31, 1977.

Apply in writing by June 17, 1977.

All applications to be forwarded to:

The Personnel Department Vancouver Community College Regional Office 675 West Hastings Street Vancouver, B.C. V6B 1N2

For further details, please see postings on Faculty Bulletin Board.

MEMORIAL UNIVERSITY OF NEWFOUNDLAND:

Assistant Director, Courses, Conferences and the Arts - Extension Service.

For the interesting details and requirements, please see posting on Faculty Bulletin Board.

L.B.M.

10) COMMUNITY COLLEGE EXCHANGE

The American Association of Community and Junior Colleges announces a Canadian-U.S. Community College Exchange for students, faculty and administrators. Details are posted on the Faculty Bulletin Board

L.B.M.

11) COMPLAINT DEPARTMENT

We have installed a large, grey box in Student Records for complaints. No guarantee that your complaint will be answered, but we can guarantee what will happen to the paper your complaint is written on. For a demonstration, come to the Student Records Department and see for yourself!

THE OFFICE



"I'm at the office, dear."

